
Issue 22 

09/03/2018 

Newsletter 

 

 

 

Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

Thanks to last week’s snow it seems that there’s a lot to catch up on so here goes… 

It’s been a fun and busy couple of weeks;  LKS2 children eventually made it to the zoo last week and had a ’whale’ of 

a time.  Robert Mitchell, the Commonwealth high jumper, visited us on Thursday, encouraging the children to get  

active and inspiring them with his story of perseverance and sporting achievement.  World Book Day followed with the 

children looking brilliant in all their costumes.  Thank you for your support with all of these events.  It’s days like these 

that stick in young children’s minds and help create aspirations for their futures.   

Unfortunately, the snow put paid to our planned Lent Communion service last week and we have been unable to  

re-schedule as this is such a busy time for Revd Jules.  We don’t have long to wait until our Easter Communion though 

as this is on 26th March. 

There’s been some great sporting successes too with our cross-country runners attending the local awards evening 

with Philippa Brett, our local skeleton star in attendance!  Another inspiring evening where our own running star, Jaiden 

Barnard, was presented with an award for coming 3rd in the area cross-country league!  Well done, Jaiden! 

We are pleased that Class Dojo is affording you all the opportunity to communicate easily with class teachers with any 

concerns, information and questions you may have.  Please can we ask that messages either go via Class Dojo or the 

office rather than to teachers’ email addresses.  Many thanks.  

Don’t forget to book your Parent Consultation Meeting on our online booking system.  Letters went home this week 

with details of how to book.  Please let the office know if you didn’t receive this letter.  The meetings take place during 

the week beginning 19th March and I know the teachers are looking forward to meeting with you to share information 

about the great progress our pupils are making!      Have a great weekend!  Mrs Carmichael 

Newquay Zoo 

World Book Day 

We raised £140.00 for BookAid 



2018 Spring Term Diary Dates: 

Science & Engineering Week  -   12th—16th March 

Parent consultations   -   w/c 19th March 

KS1 Medieval Banquet—22nd March 

Easter Communion—26th March at 2pm—all welcome 

End of Spring Term   -  29th March, school finishes at 3.15pm, there will be NO 

BBKIDS running 

Summer Term begins—16th April  

Yr 5 Residential trip to London—23rd—25th April 

Half price book fair—24th April 

Yr 3 Residential to Camp Kernow—10th & 11th May 

KS2 SATs week—14th—17th May 

Pentecost Communion—21st May @ 2pm, all welcome 

Half Term—28th May —1st June 

INSET WEEK— 4th—8th June 

Yr 6 Residential to Barton Hall—18th—22nd June 

Yr 4 Residential to Porthpean—25th—27th June 

Last day of Summer Term—24th June at 3.15pm. 

 ATTENDANCE 
Classes % No of lates 

Little Doves 99.63% 0 

Little Fish 99.26% 0 

Little Lambs 95.13% 5 

Peacocks 98.15% 1 

Phoenix 100% 1 

Pelicans 95.56% 1 

Angels 96.15% 2 

Faith 97.05% 1 

Hope 98.41% 0 

Weekly Total 97.11% 11 

We’re happy to report our continued attempts at raising 

the importance of positive attendance with pupils and 

have put the following in place: 

For the class achieving the highest attendance each week, 

a Friday ‘Popcorn Pass’ will be granted.  This involves an 

hours treat of a film and popcorn to munch on!  Here are 

the winners from this week……PHOENIX CLASS 

For the individual children achieving 100% attendance 

throughout the week, their names will be put into a draw.  

Two names will be drawn and a small prize will be given 

to the winners.   

Our current whole school attendance for this academic 

year stands at 97.11% , a percentage that is above the 

government expectations.  Thank you for all your support 

in ensuring the positive attendance of your child and 

keeping school informed of any illness or absence. 



      
 
 

PSA INFORMATION PAGE 

BAD WEATHER EMERGENCY PROCEDURES     

In the event of snow or extremely bad weather, we will text out to all parents any 
closure news. It will also be posted on our website and  announced on Radio  
Cornwall/Pirate FM.  If we take the decision to close the school during the school 
day, you do not need to contact us before collecting your child as this would only 
overload the telephone lines.  Please rest assured we will NOT close the school until 
all children have been collected.  

Many Thanks 



         FAIR 




